
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 29, 2021 12:34 PM 
'phil@evtransportationalliance.org' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/29/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03756-2021 

Subject: RE: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 26091) 

Yes, cover letters and/or certificates of service must be included in the relevant PDF document; one 
pdf, one document. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at 
clerk@psc.state.fi. us. 

From: Philip Jones <phil@evtransportationalliance.org> 
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 202112:12 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID= 26091) 

Please let me know if the Certificate of Service and the public comments needs to be one document, or if I 
can file them as two documents. Once I hear back I will refile. 

Thank you. 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 6:20 AM 
To: Philip Jones <phil@evtransportationalliance.org> 
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID= 26091) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing. Certificates of service should be included with any relevant documents; and comments should be 
submitted to clerk@psc.state.fl .us. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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